
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/09/2021  Thru: 08/15/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/16/2021 
 
 
For Date: 08/09/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0435 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 23] SHAWS - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS A TEENAGE MALE SITTING AT THE SIDE OF THE  
ROAD. 
 

         Narrative:     
AREA CHECKED WITH NEGATIVE FINDINGS. 
 

 
                0510 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 CALLER REQUEST AMBULANCE FOR WIFE WITH FLU LIKE  
SYMPTOMS. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 S/M 39.5 TO EMERSON. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 E/M 47.0 AT EMERSON. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-586-IN 
 
                0813 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0819 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0858 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0903 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0911 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WOODLAND WAY 
 
                0920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WILDLIFE WAY 
 Refer To Citation:    094673AB 
 
                1018 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Acton Pd reporting receiving an abandoned 911 call. S11  
checked the area noting unusual to report. 
 

 
                1112 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1122 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Call direct to the FD reporting a Medical. Police and Fire  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Emerson hospital S/M 0.0 E/M 10.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-587-IN 
 
                1137 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     



911 caller requesting medical. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R16 Transporting to Emerson hospital S/M 0.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-588-IN 
 
                1326 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST VIEW LANE 
         Narrative:     

Alarm co requesting dispatch for fire alarm.  
E14 reporting unable to fine cause of alarm and advised  
homeowner.   
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-589-IN 
 
                1357 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                1412 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1540 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] PATRIOT LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Hudson Requesting medical. Transferred to  
Hudson 911 
 

 
                1559 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1612 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1618 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    095017AB 
 
                1643 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1647 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1656 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    095095AB 
 
                1656 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP COURT COMPLAINT   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 Refer To Citation:    095105AB 
         
 
                1713 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + TREATY ELM LN 
 
                1725 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1727 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1735 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                1806 Road Safety Complaint AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST + GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Maynard PD reporting a MV throwing  cans out of the window  
S10 checked the area GOA. 
 

 
 
For Date: 08/10/2021  -  Tuesday  



 
                0711 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0817 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Juvenile Caller reports he is trying to go to school but  
there is a large flock of turkeys blocking his way. S2 and  
S9 responded and assisted caller. 
 

 
                0838 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CELL TOWER - HILLCREST AVE 
         Narrative:     

WPH1 call received. Calling party hung up, upon answering  
call.  S21 called back number. No answer. Message was left  
for caller. 
 

 
                0856 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0930 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1017 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a tree down blocking the road. S9 and Highway  
Dept notified. 
 

         Narrative:     
Tree was removed from road. 
 

 
                1420 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
          Location:    [BOX] RT 2 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a person riding a bicycle on the highway. S21  
transferred call to State Police. 
 

 
                1532 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    FARM RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports Doctor would like party to be  
transported to the Hospital. S7, S10, R17, and E19  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 and Als4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and Als4 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 8.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-590-IN 
 
                1626 ANIMAL REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dog was hot by a car. S7 and S10 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 reports dog was transported to Apple Country Animal  
Hospital. See report. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-50-AC 
 
                1711 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1730 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1740 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    COMMUNITY GARDENS - TUTTLE LN 



 
                1752 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + WALCOTT ST 
 
                1758 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports erratic operator. S7 and S10 responded and  
checked the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
NRECC contacted and given vehicle information for Bolton and  
Harvard PD's to BOLO. 
 

         Narrative:     
Als4 responded. 
 

 
                1809 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    FAXON DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller request an ambulance 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 and R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Als4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and Als4 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 6.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-591-IN 
 
                1819 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    096269AB 
 
                1956 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a problem with her tow truck driver in  
Hudson. S21 transferred caller to Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
                2005 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2016 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    096368AB 
 
                2035 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller request an ambulance. S7, S10,  
R17 and Als4 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and Als4 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 6.9 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-592-IN 
 
                2101 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2351 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 08/11/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0014 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 



 
                0026 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0128 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                0157 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR + WILDLIFE WAY 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS A TREE DOWN ON WIRES. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 AND HLP RESPOND. 
 

         Narrative:     
TREE REMOVED FROM ROADWAY AND OFF LINES. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-593-IN 
 
                0657 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0712 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0811 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0849 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

WPH1 call received from tower in Acton. S21 attempted call  
back.  No answer.  Message was left. 
 

 
                0904 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0918 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1016 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1036 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
          Location:    [CON] ROUTE 2 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a driver traveling the wrong way on Rt2. S21  
transferred call to State Police. 
 

 
                1551 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1558 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1615 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1620 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1629 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                1634 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1906 Lake Boon Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a blue Jetski with its operator driving  
without a lifevest and operating recklessly. S7 and S10  
responded. 
 



         Narrative:     
S10 responded on Marine 1 and checked the area. S7 checked  
residences. 
 

 
                2159 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2208 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 Refer To Citation:    097578AB 
 
                2220 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    097587AB 
 
                2225 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 08/12/2021  -  Thursday  
 
                0037 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REQUEST AMBULANCE FOR BACK PAIN. 
 

         Narrative:     
RES17/E19/E14 RESPOND.  
 
RES17 S/M 0.0 TO EMERSON 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 E/M 7.8 AT EMERSON. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-594-IN 
 
                0055 Patrol Initiated Area Check SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    WHITE POND RD 
         Narrative:     

MAYNARD PD REPORTS WILDLIFE REFUGE GATE WAS OPEN. 10  
RESPONDS TO CHECK AREA. 
 

         Narrative:     
GATE WAS SECURED. 
 

 
                0348 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MACINTOSH DR 
         Narrative:     

MARLBORO PD REQUEST WELL BEING CHECK FOR 12 Y/O MALE DUE TO  
PARENTAL ISSUES. 
 

         Narrative:     
OFF. NELSON SPOKE WITH FATHER WHO STATED HIS IN-LAWS WERE AT  
THE RESIDENCE AND EVERYONE WAS OK. 
 

          
 

 
                0849 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in reports a Mr. Trashman waste removal truck has been  
driving on the wrong side of the road while picking up  
trash. S9 spoke with and advised party. S12 contacted the  
company and advised them of the problem and reminded them of  
traffic laws. 
 

 
                0958 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1017 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + WHITMAN ST 
 Refer To Citation:    098039AB 
 



                1030 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1030 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1103 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1135 Boat Patrol Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
         Narrative:     

S2 on Boat Patrol. 
 

 
                1139 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak with an officer in regards to a  
problem with a friends vehicle. S12 spoke with and advised  
party. 
 

 
                1325 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1350 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1354 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + WHEELER RD 
 
                1408 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1421 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + WHITMAN ST 
 
                1541 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1612 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1615 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1701 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for Fuel to the eyes. Police  
Fire and ALS responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 obtained signed refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-595-IN 
 
                1808 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MACINTOSH DR 
 
                1817 Lake Boon Complaint Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting 2 jet skies on the lake operating at high  
rates of speed close to the shore line S12 responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12 spoke with with RP and the operators advised. 
 

 
                1844 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm from box 4211 2nd floor/Duct smoke FD responding . 
 

         Narrative:     



L2 reporting active alarm 256. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-596-IN 
 
                2018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    098672AB 
 
                2039 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                2052 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting lost wallet. information logged. 
 

 
                2056 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                2112 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                2124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2131 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                2138 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
       Refer To Incident:    21-37-OF 
 
                2138 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                2151 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESENT ST AUTO - CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    098717AB 
 
 
For Date: 08/13/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0909 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a lost wallet was found. S12 responded and  
picked up wallet. 
 

         Narrative:     
S21 left message for owner to pick up wallet at station. 
 

         Narrative:     
Party came in and picked up his wallet. 
 

 
                1009 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 Refer To Citation:    099189AB 
 
                1018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 156GREAT] STOW HOUSE OF PIZZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1055 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1105 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1122 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1350 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    KINGLAND RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
                1359 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 



 
                1359 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WOODLAND PL 
 Refer To Citation:    099390AB 
 
                1507 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

alarm company reporting fire alarm activation at location.  
E19, E14, S10, S12 responded. 
 
L4 reports unknown reason for activation, system reset. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-597-IN 
 
                1710 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1710 Boat Patrol AREA CHECKED   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
 
                1725 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    099595AB 
 
                1729 VANDALISM Investigated   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his mailbox is missing - states it must have  
been taken at some point over night. Caller reports he found  
the post across the street but was not able to locate the  
mailbox.  S12 will check the area. 
 

 
                1735 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1831 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + WHITMAN ST 
 Refer To Citation:    099660AB 
 
                1846 FIRE, BOX RECEIVED Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Box 4211 received - duct smokes and 2nd floor. L3, E14  
enroute. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 requesting property management to be contacted. 
 

         Narrative:     
Message left for principal 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 reports all systems reset but remains in trouble mode. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-598-IN 
 
                1911 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2003 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                2031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 511GREATRD] POMPOSITTICUT FIRE AND COMMUNITY BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    099738AB 
 
                2057 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2100 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + ELM RIDGE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    099753AB 
 
                2117 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   



  Location/Address:    SMALL FARM - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    099772AB 
 
                2205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                2205 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WOODLAND WAY 
         Narrative:     

caller reports tree blocking one lane, no wires involved.  
E14, L3 enroute. 
 

         Narrative:     
L3 reports tree is not a hazard 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-599-IN 
 
                2334 Town Beach Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

gate locked 
 

 
                2338 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a MVA in Hudson. S21 transferred call to  
Hudson PSAP. 
 

 
 
For Date: 08/14/2021  -  Saturday  
 
                0508 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

gate opened 
 

 
                0805 Boat Patrol Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
         Narrative:     

S2 on Boat Patrol. 
 

 
                0853 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a Honda Pilot parked in a bad spot. S12  
responded and checked the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12 reports vehicle parked legally and Fire apparatus would  
be able to pass. 
 

 
                0855 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0859 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in called concerned about cones blocking part of the  
road.  Party was advised cones were out for Stow Fire  
Dpeartment training.  SFD was made aware of the complaint  
and changed configuration of cones. 
 

 
                0904 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WILDWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports chest pain and general weakness.  
S12, R17 and Als3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and ALS3 transported patient to UMASS. S/m 74.8 E/m 95.6 
 



      Refer To Fire Case:    21-600-IN 
 
                0911 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WOODLAND WAY 
         Narrative:     

S12 reports small tree down parking part of the road. S12  
removed tree. 
 

 
                1050 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    MIDDLEMOST WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her fire alarms are sounding. S12, R17 and  
E15 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 reports faulty detector on the first floor. E15 released. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-601-IN 
 
                1310 Boat Patrol Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
 
                1316 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1324 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 16GLEASOND] COMPUMASTER, INC - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1341 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + WHITMAN ST 
 
                1410 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + CIRCUIT DR 
 Refer To Citation:    100285AB 
 
                1523 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1718 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1721 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

ma. 866xk6 in lot 
 

 
                1747 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DAVIS RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS VEHICLES PARKED ON SIDE OF ROAD THAT ARE  
POSING A TRAFFIC ISSUE. 
 

         Narrative:     
HOMEOWNER AT 45 DAVIS WAS SPOKEN TO AND REMOVED VEHICLES  
FROM THE ROADWAY. 
 

 
                1803 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS A LARGE GREY DOG WITH NO TAGS AGGRESSIVELY  
CHARGED AT HER. 
 

         Narrative:     
CALLER WAS SPOKEN TO AND DOG NO LONGER IN THE AREA. DOG RAN  
ACROSS STREET TOWARDS 29. ACO WILL BE NOTIFIED. 
 

         Narrative:     
AGGRESSIVE DOG CAME FROM 29 CIRCUIT DRIVE. ACO WAS SPOKEN TO  
AND ADVISED OF WHAT OCCURRED TODAY. SHE WILL BE NOTIFYING  
THE BOARD OF HEALTH AND CITING DOG OWNER. 
 

 
                1938 RADAR VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 



 
                1941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
                2010 COMPLAINT GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS A JETSKI AT THE TOWN BEACH AND STATES IT DOES  
NOT BELONG ON THE WATER AFTER SUNSET. 
 

         Narrative:     
12 REPORTS JET SKI WAS GOA. 
 

 
                2024 RADAR VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 
                2053 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
                2108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    100639AB 
 
                2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    100649AB 
 
                2134 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
                2156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                2331 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

DISABLED M/V 
 

         Narrative:     
25 STOOD BY WHILE R/O CHANGED A FLAT TIRE. 
 

 
                2339 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 08/15/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0529 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                0853 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
          Location:    [ACT] RT2 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports MVA in Acton on Rt2.  S21 transferred call to  
SP. 
 

 
                1237 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1255 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1313 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports someone sideswiped her mirror. S10 responded.  
All operators were spoken to and advised. Paperwork  
exchanged. 
 

         Narrative:     
RP states incident happened at 155 Crescent St. 
 

 
                1516 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

ABANDONED 911 CALL VIA CELL PHONE. CALL BACK STATES  
ACCIDENTALLY HIT BUTTONS ON THE PHONE. NO EMERGENCY. 
 

         Narrative:     
12 RESPONDS, CONFIRMED ACCIDENTAL. 
 

 
                1543 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GARNER RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS A GAS CAN AT THE EDGE OF ROADWAY THAT  
APPEARED FULL. 
 

         Narrative:     
12 REPORTS A FULL GAS CAN AND SEALED OIL JUGS ON THE SIDE OF  
THE ROAD. ITEMS WERE RETRIEVED AND BROUGHT TO STATION FOR  
HIGHWAY TO PICK UP 
 

 
                1706 RADAR VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1729 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BOXMILL RD 
 
                1732 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1737 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1751 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    SAWMILL RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REQUEST AMBULANCE. 
 

         Narrative:     
RES17 TRANSPORT TO EMERSON. NO MILEAGE GIVEN. 
 

         Narrative:     
RES17 E/M 9.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-604-IN 
 
                1752 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 CALLER REPORTS SINGLE MVA WITH NO INJURY. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    21-51-AC 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-603-IN 
 
                1807 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    FRANCIS CIR 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS HIS TWO BLACK AND WHITE FRENCH BULLDOGS GOT  
OUT OF THE BACKYARD. ACO WAS NOTIFIED. 
 

 
                1930 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 507TAYLOR] HARVARD TOWN LINE - TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

NIGHT SECURITY REPORTS RESIDENTIAL BURGLAR ALARM. 
 

         Narrative:     
RESIDENCE WAS CHECKED AND APPEARED SECURE. 
 

 
                1934 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

CALLER FROM KINGLAND REPORTS A LOUD BAND IN THE AREA OF  



BARTON ROAD. 
 

         Narrative:     
UPON ARRIVAL THE MUSIC HAD STOPPED AND INSTRUMENTS WERE  
BEING PUT AWAY FOR THE EVENING. 
 

 
                2034 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 
                2050 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 014SUDBURY] WATER RESIDENCE - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

CO DETECTOR ACTIVATION 
 

         Narrative:     
L5 REPORTS NO READINGS INSIDE RESIDENCE. TWO FAULTY  
DETECTORS NEED TO BE REPLACED. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-605-IN 
 
                2116 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                2223 COMPLAINT GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

CALLER REPORTS CHILDREN RUNNING UP AND DOWN THE ROAD  
SCREAMING. 
 

         Narrative:     
AREA CHECKED WITH NEGATIVE FINDINGS. GOA. 
 

 


